
 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
FOR PROPOSING A TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 

 
GUILDFORD OFF-STREET PARKING MANAGEMENT REVIEW 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES WITHIN 
THE BOROUGH OF GUILDFORD 

 
The reasons for proposing to make an Order giving effect to the proposals described 
in the Public Notice are as follows: 
 

 to prioritise space within the Councils car parks at its offices in Millmead, 
Monday to Friday, for councillors, staff and visitors to the council.  

 
More detailed information on the background to the proposals is set out in Item EX73 
that was considered by Guildford Borough Council’s Executive meeting held on 23 
January 2018. 


